From: Fields, Michelle T. [mailto:Michelle.Fields@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 1:20 PM
To: Steve Berlin; Denise Perri
Cc: Jennifer Mayoski
Subject: RE: GMA Interview

Hi Steve,

The Superintendent has returned from his visit with GMA in New York.  He did not accept any honorarium or any other memorabilia during his stay.

Thanks

Michelle



From: Perri, Denise C. [mailto:Denise.Perri@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 12:47 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michelle Fields; Jennifer Mayoski
Subject: GMA Interview

Good afternoon Steve,

Superintendent Johnson was requested to do an interview on Good Morning America regarding the Jussie Smollett case in New York.  All lodgings, travel and ground transportation are covered by ABC.  Once I receive the confirmation letter stated all expenses will be paid I will forward it to you.  Thank you for your help. 

Denise Perri
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